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CHILD PORNOGRAPHY 

ARREST 
 

 

 

On July 9
th

 at approximately 7:00 AM, Fort Lauderdale Police Department detectives, in 

conjunction with the South Florida Internet Crimes Against Children (ICAC) Task Force, 

executed a search warrant at a private residence located at 814 Northeast 14
th

 Place, Apartment 3, 

in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

With the assistance of software developed by the non-profit organization Child Rescue Coalition, 

ICAC detectives of the Fort Lauderdale Police Department located an IP address actively trading 

child pornography. Further investigation identified the physical address associated with this IP 

address as 814 Northeast 14
th

 Place, Apartment 3, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Upon executing the search warrant, Fort Lauderdale Police Department detectives along with 

members of the ICAC task force from the Broward Sheriff’s Office and Federal Bureau of 

Investigation, located and seized a computer containing over (10) ten graphic videos of children 

as young as (4) four years old being sexually abused by adults.  
 

The defendant in this investigation has been identified as Jorge E. Vasquez 3/1/1983, a resident 

of the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Vasquez was taken into custody and charged with the following: 

 (10) Ten Counts of Possession of Child Pornography 

 (1)   One Count of Use of Computer to Compile Child Pornography; and, 

 (1)   One Count of Possession of Child Pornography with Intent to Promote 
 

Anyone with information regarding this investigation is encouraged to contact Detective Robert 

Mauro at 954-888-1570, Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477), or The National 

Center for Missing and Exploited children at 1-800-The-Lost. 
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